AAG Board Meeting September 27, 2021, Minutes

The AAG Board met via Zoom on September 27, 2021. Attending: Carolyn Langley, Sean Leahy, Deb Barnett, Carolyn Bell, and Jean Kaplan.

Carolyn Langley explained the maintenance the AAG website requires for security and accessibility. Steven Durland designed the website and has exclusive administrative access to some parts. A motion passed to approach Steven about a retainer for monthly maintenance and a fee for an immediate update, and Carolyn will contact him.

The board discussed Anita Vigorito’s suggestion to put an Extravaganza application similar to the membership application on the website. We will need Steven Durland’s assistance to do so. Carolyn Langley will discuss the possibility with Anita and invite her to attend a board meeting.

The dates on the Alamance Arts Exhibition Contract for the AAG exhibit are May 13–June 25, 2022. Delivery is May 2–6, and pickup is June 25–27. The dates will be distributed to the membership. 

The Fall 2021 AAG Online Exhibition is November 15–December 15. Members can submit up to four photographs prioritized according to preference in case not all can be included. How many artworks artists can show will depend on how much participation we have. Photos and accompanying artwork information must be submitted by October 17. Entry fee checks and the participation agreement are due November 1. Sean Leahy and Carolyn Langley will assist members who need help with photos, and Sean will contact Larry Hinshaw about using space in his studio for photographing.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Jean Kaplan
